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Town of County Line, Alabama 35172

Minutes Town Council Meeting, January 18, 2011

Meeting was called to order at 7:10PM by Mayor J.L. Calvert.
Roll was called with Mayor Calvert present. Councils present were Dennis Finch, Pam Sitton,
and Herman Mulvelhill. Absent was Councils Michael Calvert and Ralph Calvert. A Quorum

being present, meeting proceeded.

Minutes from December 14, 2010 were read. Council Sitton moved to accept minutes as read,
Council Finch seconded. Motion carried unanimously.

Financial Report was read for December, 2010. Council Finch moved to accept, Council
Mulvehill seconded. Motion carried unanimously.

There were no reports from committees, reports or reports from officers.

Communications read by the Clerk: invoice from Atty. Prickett was read and Council requested
an itemized bill from his office. Invoice from Jefferson Co. Health Dept. advalorem tax was read
and authorized to pay. A letter of Resignation from Council Michael Calvert was read by the
Clerk.

There were no Petitions.

Under“other Business” Mayor Calvert advised that under the rules, the resolution concerning
the amended Solid Waste Management Plan was improperly considered and passed , due to
the fact that it was not unanimous, to consider or to pass said resolution, and therefore must
be reconsidered at this meeting. Council Sitton moved to set aside the said resolution as
improper and have re-read and voted at this meeting. Council Finch seconded. Motion passed
unanimously. Resolution to publish Public Notice of this amended Solid Waste Management
Plan and have a public Hearing was passed unanimously.

Council Sitton advised Clerk of information on Best Roofing, a company to contact for estimate
on roofing work on the Town Hall.

Mayor advised that the meeting time for the public hearing and the final adoption of the Solid
Waste Management plan needed to be set. And also the Govt. “Host “ meeting had to be
scheduled separately. And the meeting for the Solid Waste Manage Plan resolution should be
on the next Thursday, January 27,pm 2011. And the Clerk would have the public notice
published in the Blount Banner or whoever gave us the best rate. '
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¢ Public Comment:

In attendance were Mr. and Mrs. Terry Hogue and Mrs. Lucy Kiley. Mr. Hogue asked about the
proposed landfill and the location.

Mr. Hogue reported his complaints about the gravel and mud getting on the road and cars
from the existing landfill, that is not in the Town.

Mrs. Kiley reported that the Mine, located on Dean’s Ferry Rd., recently did some illegal
blasting recently at night. There was discussion with the public visitors about the possibility of

attracting business to the Town.

There was discussion about the Police Department future plans. Mr. Hogue reported on a
Burglary, that had happened at his residence, in Green Acres recently, and his concerns.

There was discussion of getting Blount County to do the work on the roads around the Town.

The Mayor reported on information from the Regional Planning Commission on a meeting in
February regarding funding, possible grants.

Motion to adjourn by: Council Finch

William Ivey, Town Clerk Reporting
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